
ATMC Cable Update 

Effective July 31, 2020  
 

HBO Go Discontinued Effective July 31, 2020 

HBO will be discontinuing (removing) the HBO Go app from all device platforms 

as of July 31, 2020.  This means that HBO Go will no longer be available to any 

subscribers on devices including iPhones, iPads, Android devices, etc.  Existing 

HBO Go users will continue to have access to all HBO content via the new HBO 

MAX app.  

This is a decision of HBO based on consumer confusion related to HBO Max, 

HBO Go and HBO Now all being active in the marketplace. 

 

 

Direct questions to ATMC Customer Service: 

910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@atmc.com 

PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 
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